
 
 
 Bus Timetables for School Services are Changing 

 

A Message From Transit Systems NSW 

Bus timetables for school services are changing, affecting many school routes across the 
region. 

Most times are only changing by a few minutes to improve reliability and better reflect actual 
running times. We encourage students to check the new timetables for your school on our 
website: https://nsw.transitsystems.com.au/schools to confirm any changes to your journey. 

Students can also visit transportnsw.info to view updated timetables and to plan their trip. Be 
sure to change the date in the options (to 19 May or after), and if using the Trip Planner, click 
“refine” and add “school bus” to ensure dedicated school services appear as a travel option. 

Buses routes affected include: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7002 9303 S432 

7011 9315 S434 

7019 9401 S435 

7508 9510 S441 

7510 9511 S512 

7517 9604 S520 

7522 9631 S525 

9003 9835 S530 

9031 S403 S567 

9069 S409 S578 

9101 S412 S603 
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